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Cenveo Announces Conference Call for First Quarter  
 

 
STAMFORD, CT – (May 4, 2010) – Cenveo, Inc. (NYSE: CVO) announced today that it 

will be hosting a conference call at 10:00 a.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, May 13th, to 

discuss the company’s first quarter results. A live webcast of the call will be accessible on 

Cenveo’s website: www.cenveo.com.  

 
### 

 

Cenveo (NYSE: CVO), headquartered in Stamford, Connecticut, is a leader in the management and 

distribution of print and related products and solutions.  The Company provides its customers with low-

cost alternatives within its core businesses of labels and forms manufacturing, packaging and publisher 

offerings, envelope production, and printing; supplying one-stop solutions from design through 

fulfillment. Cenveo delivers everyday for its customers through a network of production, fulfillment, 

content management, and distribution facilities across the globe. 

___________________________ 
 

Inquiries from analysts and investors should be directed to Robert G. Burton, Jr. at (203) 595-3005. 

 

 

http://www.cenveo.com/

